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ATTENDANCE 

Recital is quickly approaching, and attendance this week is crucial to your child’s success in our dances. 

PICTURE/YEARBOOK INFO 

Pictures and yearbooks will be arriving this week! Once they are here, you may pick them on your child’s 
dance day, during our regular business hours, or at dress rehearsal. 

RECITAL TICKETS 

If you have not yet purchased your tickets, or still needed to purchase more, please do so ASAP before 

we sell out by following this link: https://27864.recitalticketing.com/ Tickets will also be on sale at the door 

for $18 each (CASH ONLY), but I recommend purchasing them online before coming to save time and 

money, and be able to choose your seats. 

REHEARSAL/RECITAL PACKETS 

Rehearsal/Recital packets were sent home a few weeks ago, and are also available on our website 

under “KDC Recital Packet 2019”. PLEASE READ THIS THOROUGHLY, as I will not be available 

via email/phone to answer questions on those days. 

TUITION 

Thank you to everyone for your timely June tuition payment so that your child may participate in the 

recital. Beginning July 1st, 2019, tuition will now always be due on the 1st of the month. We highly 

recommend that everyone puts a credit card on file. If you do not have a credit card on file, or would like 

https://27864.recitalticketing.com/


to pay with a different card, check, or cash, please do so by/before that date (in person or through your 

parent portal) to avoid late fees. 

OPEN WINDOW VIEWING DAY 
 
We will have the windows to our classrooms open the first lesson of every month. It is important to keep it 
closed the other weeks, so that you may see a growth in your child’s skills. For the month of June, it will 
be open Saturday, June 1st through Thursday, June 6th. The last 5 minutes of open window days, you 
may come in and video tape the dance if you wish. It will be helpful for the dancer to see if they are 
practicing at home and can’t remember the next step. 

KDC 2019 SUMMER INTENSIVE (JULY 8-11, July 15-18) REGISTER NOW! 

Our KDC Summer Intensive schedule is out, and you can register anytime for classes. This intensive 
program is reserved for our most advanced dancers (age 6-18) who would like to audition for our 2019-20 
KDC Competition Team/ $250 per dancer/$400 per family. Our Auditions will be held on Friday, July 19th 
for $10 per dancer. We will be bringing in outside judges to make everything fair. If you would like more 
info about this program, please email me and I would be happy to answer any questions you may have. 

KDC 5 WEEK SUMMER PROGRAM (JULY 22-AUGUST 22) REGISTER NOW! 

Our 5 week summer program schedule is out, and you can register anytime for classes. These classes 
are a great way for your child to try something new with limited commitment, or continue to improve upon 
their technique in a style of dance they already love. Check out our website for the summer schedule, or 
pick it up in person during our regular business hours. $50 per 5 week session/$85 for Zumbini (includes 
Zumbini bundle). Add a second class for 5% off, add three or more classes for 10% off. (*Discount does 
not apply to competition families who already receive these classes at a discounted rate.) 
 
 
KDC FALL SCHEDULE 2019-2020 
 
The KDC Fall schedule will be released on (or before) Monday June 17, 2019.  

ADULT FITNESS CLASSES (SUMMER SCHEDULE) 

KDC offers adult fitness classes 2 days a week for our students age 16-adult. We have 2 classes to 

choose from: Werq, and Zumba. You can drop in anytime for $10 each, or purchase a multi-class punch 

card at a discounted rate. *Punch cards do not expire, and can be used towards either class. 

Our last Zumba Adult Fitness class (before Summer Break) will be this Tuesday, June 4th from 8-9 pm. 

*Zumba will resume again on it’s regular day in September (Tuesdays/Time TBA). 

WERQ Adult Fitness will continue throughout the summer with multiple day/time options.  

WERQ THURSDAYS 7-8 pm: June 6, June 13, June 20, June 27  

WERQ TUESDAYS 6:30-7:30 pm: July 2, July 9, July 16 

WERQ MONDAYS 7:15-8:15 pm: July 22, July 29, August 5, August 12, August 19 

*WERQ will resume again on it’s regular day in September (Thursdays/Time TBA) 

 



DRESS CODE 

*OUR DRESS CODE IS BEING UPDATED FOR SUMMER/FALL 2019. Please look out for an email 
early next week (so as not to confuse anybody during rehearsal/recital). Some of the shoes are changing, 
so be sure to read it thoroughly, once it is sent. 
 
LOST AND FOUND 

Our Lost and Found box (located next to the front desk) will be cleared out at the end of each month. 

Please be sure to check here each week for missing items before they are donated.  

ABSENCES 

If your child is going to be absent due to illness, school events, or for any other reason, please call the 

front desk and leave a message to let us know right away so we may pass on the news to their 

teacher(s). 248-313-0326. *Please call rather than emailing, as I could be teaching, and am not 

always at the studio to pass on the message. 

ADD US ON FACEBOOK, INSTAGRAM, AND YOUTUBE 

If you are an avid user on social media, please add us on Facebook (Kelley’s Dance Craze), Instagram 
(kelleysdancecraze), and/or You Tube (Kelley’s Dance Craze). 
 
We post a lot of dance related info, pictures, talk about upcoming events, etc. It’s another great way for us 
to get to know each other outside of the studio ☺ We consider all of you our “dance family”! 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

Last Day of Classes: June 6, 2019 

Dress Rehearsal: Saturday June 8, 2019 Time (Walled Lake Western High School) *times were passed 

out in rehearsal/recital packet 

Recital: Sunday June 9, 2019 at 1:00 pm (Walled Lake Western High School) *Dancers must arrive by 

12:00 pm 

2019-20 Fall Schedule Released: Monday, June 17, 2019 

JUNE HOURS 

Beginning June 11th, the studio will be open on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays from 5-8 pm for 

Summer/Fall registration. 

MORE EMAILS THIS WEEK 

Be on the lookout for more emails this week pertaining to Dress Rehearsal and Recital specifics.  

 

 



Thank you all so much for allowing KDC staff to be a part of your child’s dance experience! They have 

grown so much over this last year, and we are very proud of each and every one of our dancers! We 

hope to continue to see your children as students/dancers at KDC for summer/fall classes. Thank you for 

a wonderful year! 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to email me anytime.  

~Kelley Paronish 

Kelley’s Dance Craze 

Owner/Director 

kelleysdancecraze@gmail.com / www.kelleysdancecraze.com  
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